
Notice	3
	

Somerset	County	Council

District	of	Sedgemoor	District

Parish	of	Puriton	

Temporary	Closure	of	Downend	Crescent

TAKE	NOTICE	that	in	pursuance	of	Section	14(1)	of	the	Road	Traffic	Regulations	Act	1984,	as	amended
by	the	Road	Traffic	(Temporary	Restrictions)	Act	1991,	the	County	Council	of	Somerset	have	made	an
Order	PROHIBITING	ALL	TRAFFIC	from	proceeding	along
Downend	Crescent	-	from	the	junction	with	Downend	Road.	southwards	for	a	distance	of	140
metres.

This	order	will	enable	RA	Dalton	to	carry	out	pipe	works	to	an	existing	manhole.

The	Order	became	effective	on	21st	June	2022		and	will	remain	in	force	for	eighteen	months.

The	works	are	now	expected	to	commence	on	22nd	August	2022	until	2nd	September	2022	between
the	hours	of	(00:00	-	23:59)	for	a	total	of	12	days.

There	is	no	alternative	route	for	this	closure.	The	works	promoter	will	contact	residents	and	businesses
directly	to	discuss	access	arrangements.	

For	information	about	the	works	being	carried	out	please	contact		RA	Dalton	on		01388	418	233									
	

	

Paula	Hewitt
Interim	Chief	Executive

	

Dated:					30th	July	2022
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